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Spring Meeting
St. Mary’s College of Maryland

St. Mary’s City, MD
April 15-16, 1994

The Spring meeting of the Section will be held on the campus of St. Mary’s College on Friday and
Saturday, April 15 and 16. The program will include a banquet on Friday night, at which Peter Olsen
of the U.S. Coast Guard Reserve will speak about the Exxon Valdez clean-up, and a luncheon on
Saturday. A regional student conference will be held concurrently; see the enclosed announcement.

St. Mary’s College is located on the scenic St. Mary’s River in southern
Maryland. Historic St. Mary’s City adjoins the college and marks the
site of Maryland'’s first colonial settlement. Local attractions include
Point Lookout State Park, Patuxent River Naval Air Test and
Evaluation Museum, Sotterley Mansion, Calvert Marine Museum, St.
Clement’s Island-Potomac River Museum, and many historic churches.
The region is known for its delicious seafood; there are many crab and
seafood houses in the area, featuring the finest and freshest seafood
available in the Chesapeake Bay region!

Special rates are offered to conferees (reserve by March 15th) at:

Patuxent Inn, Lexington Park, MD (8 miles north of College)
(301) 862-4100

Restaurant, jogging trail, tennis courts

Group rate: $43 + tax for any room

Refer to #G1597 to get special rate

Holiday Inn, Solomons, MD (15 miles north of College)
(410) 326-6311

Restaurant, lounge, marina, swimming pool, health club
Group rate: $64 single, $70 double

Refer to SMC to get special rate

St. Mary's City




N
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Come Al —
MD-DC-VA Section
Student Conference

Environmental Mathematics
Friday & Saturday, 15-16 April 1994
St Mary’s College of MD, St. Mary’s City

***On Friday, enjoy a Dinner Banquet with other students and
find out what it was like to be directly involved with the
Exxon Valdez clean-up from Peter Olsen, USCG.

***Join a workshop with the "Godfather" of
Environmental Mathematics, Robert McKelvey.

***Share your mathematical expertise by contributing your
own presentation, or sit back and enjoy the presentations
of other students.

Register NOW before this opportunity passes you by!

For a registration fee of ONLY $10, the conference includes -
Friday Banquet! |
A 50% subsidy of motel room expense!

Saturday breakfast and lunch!
Cash prizes for student presentations!

For more information - (E-Mail) BAFusaro@SAE.Towson.EDU
Dept. of Math Sciences, SSU, Salisbury, MD 21801




Advance Apology

If, when you receive this Newsletter, every
possible deadline seems to have passed
already, do not despair. Just call Kevin
and complain to him! Oh, no, that’s not
it... Call Kevin, and he will try to help you.
At every point in the preparation and
mailing of this Newsletter, the world
seemed to come to a standstill because of
snow and ice. As usual, we will be as
accommodating as we possibly can.

Spread the Word!

In keeping with our wusual practice, this
Preliminary edition of the Newsletter is being
sent only to Institutional Representatives and to
those who requested it at the last meeting. We
hope to keep down printing and mailing costs in
this way. Please share the information in this
newsletter with colleagues at your institution.

Campus News Items

Fill out and return to Betty Mayfield, Hood College, Frederick, MD 21701-8575, by February 15th:

Name of institution

New department members (rank? specialty? graduated from...?)

Faculty members on leave

Visiting faculty members (from?)

Promotion, tenure, emeritus status

New programs or courses

i Anything else you’d like to have printed in the Spring Newsletter?
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